Beydler, Van

To: Wilson, Bill
Subject: RE: Additional Health Insurance Information for 2018

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 3:04 PM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: Additional Health Insurance Information for 2018

Please carefully read the memo regarding additional health insurance information. Note deadline of
November 20, 2017.

https://mosoilandwater.land/content/fy-2018-memorandums

Direct links to the Memo and Rates:

https://mosoilandwater.land/sites/mosoilandwater/files/memo2018-006.pdf

https://mosoilandwater.land/sites/mosoilandwater/files/memo2018-006-mchcp-rates.pdf

Thanks
Soil & Water Conservation Program

Promoting, Protecting and Enjoying our Natural Resources.
Learn more at dnr.mo.gov.



